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ADDENDUM #03 
September 21, 2023 

 
RFI #1:   

Can you please advise if traditional Non-Arc Resistant Switchgear will be considered based on lead 
time and cost impact to the project? 

Response:   

Arc Resistant Switchgear is required.  Ideally, the full switchgear lineup including the switches 
should be Arc Resistant.  If this is not feasible in the manufacturers design, please identify what 
components/compartments will not be Arc Resistant as a deviation.  Proper labeling would be 
required identifying which components/compartments are not Arc Resistant if the 
proposal/deviation are accepted.  
 
  


